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Roads and Maritime Reference: SYD13/00204/03(A6881769)

Council Reference: MP09_0066MOD10

Manager — Industry, Key Sites & Social Projects
Department of Planning & Environment

GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Attention: Fiona Gibson

SECTION 75W MODIFICATION REQUEST FOR THOMAS STREET CAR PARK, CHATSWOOD

Dear Mr Lusher,

| refer to Department’s letter of 22 May 2014 regarding the abovementioned modification application
(Your Ref: MP09_0066MOD10) forwarded to the Roads and Maritime Services (Roads and
Maritime) for concurrence in accordance with Clause 18 of State Environmental Planning Policy
No.64 — Advertising and Signage.

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the application and raises no objection to the proposed signs.

Any inquiries into this matter should be directed to Land Use Planner Xi Lin on telephone 8849 2906
or via email at xi.lin@rms.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Angela Malloch
Senior Land Use Planner
Land Use Assessment, Network Management
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